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As chair of the Committee on Professional Ethics (COPE), I am pleased to report on the 

committee’s activities since the 2014 Annual Conference. 

 

Copyright: An Interpretation of the Code of Ethics 

Following Council’s adoption of Copyright: An Interpretation of the Code of Ethics, COPE 

prepared an abstract for the statement’s inclusion in the ALA Policy Manual as B.1.4. We 

eagerly await publication of the 9th edition of the Intellectual Freedom Manual (scheduled for 

April 2015), which will include a chapter on copyright that features the new Interpretation. 

 

Ethics Education in LIS Programs 

As part of the revision process of the Standards for Accreditation of Master’s Programs in 

Library and Information Studies, COPE submitted comments to the Committee on 



workers and other colleagues with respect, fairness
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